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During the fiscal year 1999/2000, the EPPE Panel reviewed 43 applications for funds to support faculty exhibits, publications and presentations.  The applicants requested $35,279.  $30,837 in funds were approved.  The requests involved expenses for publication and presentation, translations, art supplies, film, framing, registration and submission fees, etc.
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